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18/12/2024  15:53:122024/5573/P OBJ Philomena Dear Camden Council.

I believe this is the second request to erect a timber garden room from the residents of 23a Hampstead 

Lane.The previous application was rejected and I feel my reasons and comments previously have not 

changed. 

My flat overlooks these gardens to my left. I am already affected by the lighting/noise that comes from one of 

the existing  garden rooms erected.

The gardens are very narrow.The garden space is confined and restricted.

The existing trees give some privacy but this will break the outlook at the back of houses 21-31 Hampstead 

Lane.

There are erected 5 garages from The Beech House to my right which I overlook and already so much car 

noise, lighting, that affect  the houses 25-33 HLane.

Hampstead Lane is a very busy road with school, bus, and car traffic.It is the peace to the rear/back of our 

properties we relish and wish to keep so.

So much development is impacting on the limited enclosed and restricted area of gardens.
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